
 CONCERT- ‘ THE QUEST FOR CHORDS’  

‘Where words fail, music speaks’. 

      ‘The Quest for Chords’- a musical adventure adapted from Dream-

Works Animation was put up by the students of Classes UKG, 1 and 2 

on Wednesday, 11th October 2023. The auditorium was filled with      

enthusiasm and thrill. 

           A total of 330 children took us on a magical quest to the different 

musical tribes across the world. The audience were captivated by the 

terrific acting performance, scintillating music accompanied by the agile 

and graceful dances and some poignant singing by the choir. 

The performance charmed everyone through various genres of music 

like Country, Pop, Classical, Techno, Funk and Rock. It helped to 

drive home the message about the importance of diversity in 

thought, musical taste and cultural preferences. 



 

 

            

    The dialogues and scenes interwoven with song and dance sequences 

were well formulated by the script writers. The props and the stage    

décor were truly exquisite and most valuably contributed to the success 

of the event. The piranha platform and the hot-air balloon were a visual 

treat indeed. 

The unconditional support and guidance received from the Heads of 

our school motivates and encourages us to give our best.  

                                                               

Report by                                                            

Mrs.R.Thanawala, Mrs.G.Pinto,                                                            

Ms.P.David & Ms.C.D’cruze    


